
4 reasons for ABTA Members 
to consider Financial Failure 
Insurance 
Most ABTA Members have traditionally relied on bonding for their 
membership. However, many are now seeing bond requirements 
increasing, yet capacity remains limited. As a result, there’s been an 
uptake in members looking for other options and considering 
Financial Failure Insurance (FFI), which is approved by ABTA and can 
be more cost-effective. 

Why FFI?
No application fees and usually a decision 
within 10-14 days.

No restrictions on cashflow, business systems 
or which suppliers you can use.

No complicated administrative procedures – 
simply report your bookings each month.

No obligation – if your application is approved, 
the insurer will outline the premiums, so you 
can compare with your existing arrangements. 

The Travel Vault is an approved ABTA Partner for arranging FFI. If you would like more 
information, please get in touch at info@thetravelvault.co.uk


